
Green pioneer speaks at SNC
Green pioneer Ben Solomon moderates a discussion on clean
energy innovation with Jim Croce, the president and CEO of the
Nevada Institute for Renewable Energy Commercialization, on
April  29  at  7pm  at  the  Tahoe  Center  for  Environmental
Sciences,  Room  139.

They will explore how clean energy can contribute to economic
growth  and  diversification.  Croce  will  discuss  the
interrelation of education, sustainable technology development
and deployment, and Nevada’s future prosperity. He will also
provide  insight  into  NIREC’s  role  in  accelerating  the
commercialization  of  clean-energy  technologies.

This ongoing series is a concept that grew out of the Seniors
Conversation Café and represents a partnership between Sierra
Nevada College and the IVGID Senior Programs.

Prior  to  the  talk,  staffers  from  the  UC  Davis  Tahoe
Environmental  Research  Center  will  be  offering  a  tour  at
6:30pm that will highlight the sustainable features of the
Tahoe  Center  for  Environmental  Sciences,  the  first  LEED
Platinum-certified building in Nevada.

A representative from Sierra Nevada College will also share
news about the campus’s application for Sustainable Campus
Initiative  funding  spanning  teaching,  research,  and
certification related to renewable energy that will make SNC
the only sustainable green campus in Nevada.

For more information, contact Debi Noonan at (775) 831.1314,
ext. 7420 or dnoonan@sierranevada.edu.
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